
HAC is on the Job! 

On March 13, HAC convened for it's monthly 
meeting at Associated Ministries. Our President, 
Maurice Wright opened the meeting and many 
topics were discussed, including what work was 
being done in other areas of Hilltop. Also, Bill 
Charles and Lan·y N01man petitioned the board for 
the necessary funds to have our Easter Egg Hunt. 
HAC responded. Thank You! Yvonne Graham 
and Bob Penton are the only two full-time staff in 
the HAC office. Their job is complex and there is 
never enough time for them to complete all their 
assigned tasks, but they manage to get the job 
done. If you appreciate our newsletter, the bags 
we used for clean-up or the Easter Egg hunt for 
our children, why not give the HAC office a call 
and tell Yvonne or Bob thanks. They will be 
happy to hear from you. The HAC office number 
is 597-4808. 

Area # 10 Listens! 
by La.1Ty N 01man 

In our Ma.1·ch newsletter, there was an article 
about Phoebe House. I spoke to Mary East 
recently (the founder and director), and she 
indicated that there had been phone calls from 
Area #10. Some residents offered assistance, 
while others phoned in their support. 
Congratulations! We are now starting to work 
together to solve some of the needs that must be 
met. Miss East still needs our help. If you can 
donate finances or necessary items, please give her 
a call: 383-7791. Or, if you just want to call 
Phoebe House and give supp01t for their efforts, 
all is appreciated. Once again, Area #10, Thank 
you! 

Could It Be? 
by La.11·y Norman 

Have you ever been to a community center? I 
remember when I was a kid and my pa.1·ents would 
take me to the community center on "M" street. 
There was always something going on: field trips, 
recitals, plays, senior citizen activities, you name 
it. That one building brought all of Hilltop 
together. 

Well, times have changed, but the principle 
behind a community center has not. Now, more 
than ever, we need a center in our community. 
And guess what? We have an opportunity to have 
a community center 1ight here in Area #10. That's 
right! While there a.1·e still some wrinkles to iron 
out, the owner of the house has agreed to allow our 
community to have a center in his one-time rental. 
What we need from you is input. What type of 
activities would you like to see in our community 
center? Can you volunteer a few hours a week for 
staffing? Can you help paint, plant flowers, or 
touch up inside? Here is an opportunity for us all 
to take part in a project that will bring pride to our 
community. Do we want it? Are we willing to 
help make it possible? Why not call your Block 
leaders or your Area representatives and let them 
know your thoughts. A flier will be coming soon 
announcing the date and time that we will meet as 
a community to decide if a community center will 
be feasible for us. Let's get going! 

H.A.C. Representati\Tes 

Bill Charles 272-7503 
Larry Norman 272-8133 


